AH Committee

From: Michele Moore <michelemoore@live.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 3:49 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: 201H fast track status for the "“Makila Farms” housing development

Dear Affordable Housing Committee,

| am writing to voice opposition to the Makila Farms housing development. | oppose changing the zoning on these lands
for several reasons. First, there are significant risks involved in exiting the Launiupoko area during fire and other
emergencies. There are very few exit routes and changing the zoning increases the number of individuals who would
need to evacuate during an emergency. In the event of fire, firefighters would be called upon to save additional
properties if the zoning is changed. Second, | understand that Greg Brown wants to drill additional wells for potable
water. My concern with this is the impact on the freshwater lens in West Maui. Have studies been done to determine
impacts of higher-density development on the freshwater lens?

Thanks for allowing me to voice my concerns with this project.
Sincerely,

Michele Moore
Makila Plantation Lot 19 and 205 Pua Niu Way, Launiupoko



